
Umatilla National Forest 

Supervisor's Office 

Blue Mountain Forest Plan Revision 

Assessment Need for Change 

72510 Coyote Rd. 

Pendleton, Oregon 97801 

Dear Blue Mt. Forest Plan Assessment Team. 

I am Terry George, a resident of Austin, Oregon. I 

am writing regarding your Need for Change 

Document. In reading your document it was hard 

to believe the lack of interest you show in the 

natural resources of eastern Oregon. The natural 

resources of Grant County are the life blood for 

everyone who lives here, the sawmills, timber 

contractors, local citizen, miners, businessmen, 

schools, churches, road departments, ranchers, 


